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Hon Ken Travers; Hon James Chown 

MINISTERIAL OFFICES — MEETINGS — TROY BUSWELL 

3362. Hon Ken Travers to the Parliamentary Secretary representing the Minister for Transport: 
(1) Has Mr Troy Buswell had any contact with the Minister or his office since 17 March 2014? 
(2) If yes to (1): 

(a) on what date(s); 
(b) what was the nature of the contact; and 
(c) what issues were discussed? 

Hon Jim Chown replied:  
Please refer to Legislative Assembly question on notice no. 3330 for contact between 1 October 2014 and 
17 February 2015. The Minister and his current Ministerial staff may have had contact with Mr Troy Buswell for 
administrative purposes only or may have had incidental or irregular social contact in which case this is not 
listed below. 

For contact between 17 March 2014 and 30 September 2014 and 18 February 2015 to 8 September 2015, the 
following is provided. 

(1)  Yes. 

(2) (a) 4 June 2015. 

 (b)  Discussion points. 

 (c) Regulatory reform - cutting red tape; Green Paper - timing of release; Taxi Driver Licensing 
Act; New Swan Taxi App.  
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